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NORTH PEKIN-MARQUETTE HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 102 

TUESDAY, JUNE 22, 2021 6:00 P.M. 
GEORGETOWNE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

BUDGET AMENDMENT HEARING MINUTES 
 
 
The Budget Amendment Hearing of the Board of Education was called to order at 6:00 
P.M. by Vice President Scott Buhl.  Present were Shockley, Therry, Tisdale and 
Williams. Absent were Knox and Stanley.  Also present were Superintendent Byron 
Sondgeroth and Superintendent Jennifer Lindsay.   
 
All Board Members received their notices of the Budget Amendment Hearing at least 48 
hours in advance. 
 
Mr. Sondgeroth presented the proposed Budget amendment for fiscal year FY 2021. 
 
There were no public members in attendance for the meeting and therefore there were no 
public questions or comments for the Budget Hearing. 
 
Therry moved to close the Budget Amendment Hearing at 6:03 P.M. Seconded by 
Tisdale. Roll call vote.  Ayes:  Buhl, Shockley, Therry, Tisdale and Williams.  Motion 
carried 5-0. 
  
 
                                                                                _______________________________ 
                                                                                 Keith Knox, President 
 
 
                                                                                 _______________________________ 
                                                                                 Andrew Shockley, Secretary 
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